HOGE-FENTON

PRIVACY & CYBERSECURITY AND
INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY
ATTORNEY MATTHEW WES JOINS

Hoge Fenton is pleased to announce that Matthew Wes will

be joining the firm’s Privacy and Cybersecurity and Intellectual Property groups. Matt brings
valuable IP, privacy and data security experience, having served previously as a Privacy Fellow at
LinkedIn and as a post-Bar legal fellow at the Wikimedia Foundation, Mozilla (the Firefox company),
TRUSTe, and the Santa Clara County District Attorney’s Office.

Matt received his J.D. at Santa Clara University School of Law and is CIPP/US certified by the
International Association of Privacy Professionals.

“Matt is the perfect addition to the Privacy & Cybersecurity and Intellectual Property groups. His
experience at online technology companies at the forefront of privacy and data security issues, as well
as working within government agencies, gives Matt a unique and valuable insight into these dynamic
areas of the law, which he will use every day in serving Hoge Fenton’s clients,” said Stephanie
Sparks, Chair of the firm’s Privacy and Cybersecurity and Intellectual Property groups. “We are
excited to add Matt Wes to our growing team.”


https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/matthew-s-wes/
https://www.hogefenton.com/practices/privacy-and-data-security/
https://www.hogefenton.com/practices/intellectual-property/

Please join us in welcoming Matt.

Find out more about our IP/Privacy Practice
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